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To whom it may concern: 

 

  

 

McKay Athletics Program is in support of the Salem Baseball / Softball Turf Project at 

Willamette University. We support this project because we would like to explore a 

partnership that enables our programs access to better sports complex options.   Our 

fields are in desperate need of improvement, and students should be able to 

participate in sports on or in a quality sports complex that instills pride amongst our 

student athletes. 

 

  

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

McKay Athletic Director and Student Athletes 

 

  

 

Chelsea Lofstedt 

 

Assistant Principal & Athletic Director 

 

McKay High School 


